
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 12/23/2013 8:32:46 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Draft Opening Comments

Meredith:
Our comments went out just now, before I had a chance to review yours... I will review your comments and see 
what/if SED can comment on in our reply comments.

Ray

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E. 
Program & Project Supervisor 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
Office (213)576-7015

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Sunday, December 22, 2013 9:49 PM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G.
Subject: PG&E Draft Opening Comments

Ray,

Attached are PG&E's draft comments. I'm sorry to send them so last minute. I know given the comments are due 
tomorrow likely not helpful for SED's opening but if you have a chance, it would be great to check in before reply 
comments are due.

I hope you have a happy holidays.

Thanks,

Meredith
>
>
>

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coim/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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